
Dear Valued Customers,  
 
Given the continuous increase of costs incurred in crossing the Suez Canal,  
 
MSC Mediterranean Shipping Company is compelled to update the Suez Canal Surcharge (SCS) for all 
NEW bookings with immediate effect as from the 01st April 2022 (following proforma commercial 
sailing date):  
 

• From Northern Europe, Scandinavia and Baltic to Indian Sub-Continent (India, Pakistan, 
Sri Lanka, Bangladesh, Maldives)  

• Amount of the surcharge : US Dollar 25 per TEU  
 
We thank you for your understanding and are at your disposal for any further concern.  
 
 


